
1

Barbara Allen

From: Barbara Allen
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 9:35 AM
To: Michelle Butrim
Cc: HR
Subject: Re: OPB Job Opportunity - Music Director for opbmusic

Thank you, Michelle - have a great weekend! 
 
From: Michelle Butrim <mbutrim@fmqb.com> 
Date: Friday, May 30, 2014 8:54 AM 
To: Barbara Allen <ballen@opb.org> 
Cc: HR <hr@opb.org> 
Subject: RE: OPB Job Opportunity ‐ Music Director for opbmusic 
 
Your posting can be found here: 
  
http://fmqb.com/Article.asp?id=15958 
  
Michelle 
 

From: Barbara Allen [mailto:ballen@opb.org]  
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 5:15 PM 
To: Michelle Butrim 
Cc: HR 
Subject: OPB Job Opportunity - Music Director for opbmusic 

Hello Michelle, 
  
OPB is happy to announce that we have a new career opportunity (see below).  Please 
share this information with members of FMQB. 
Thank you very much! 
 
Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator  
7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219503-445-1885 office | 503-
445-1859 fax 
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Giving voice to the community.  Connecting Oregon and its neighbors.  Illuminating a wider 
world. 
 

 
OPB seeks a Music Director for opbmusic 
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OPB is looking for an individual passionate about supporting Portland’s local music scene and 
knowledgeable and experienced in station programming to be opbmusic’s Music Director. The Music 
Director is a new position in a growing multi-platform music service, directing music content on our 
24/7 audio channel, and helping develop content in video and other platforms. For more information 
and instructions on how to apply, go to: http://www.opb.org/insideopb/careers/jobs/. OPB is an 
Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 


